SUPPLY LIST FOR 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR

June 14,2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The third-grade teachers would like to welcome your children into our
classes. Below is a list of school supplies your child will need for the upcoming

school year (2024-2025). There may be additional items requested by your child’s
teacher in September.

Please have your child bring the following supplies with them on the first day of
school:

1 (one) pair of wired earbuds
4 (four) marble composition notebooks with 100 sheets 9-3/4 X 7-1/2 in.
3 (three) laminated folders with two pockets
2 (two) boxes of soft Ticonderoga pencils (sharpened)
2 (two) erasers
2 (two) red pens
2 (two) zippered pencil cases
2 (two) big glue sticks (1.270z each)
1 (one) box of colored pencils (sharpened)
1(one) Highlighter
4 (four) Large Boxes of Tissues
1 (one) Roll of Paper Towels
1 (one) mouse for laptop

DO NOT BRING THE FOLLOWING ITEMS TO SCHOOL:
three ring binders, spiral notebooks,
pencil boxes, crayons, markers

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation. We look forward to a very productive
and successful school year. Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,
Your Third Grade Teachers




